
What’s New?
Welcome to the 24'-25'
school year! As things kick
off, we would like to
welcome you to the 24'-25'
membership year as well!

We will be posting content in
the general server of Slack.
Every week , we will do either
Tune in Tuesdays or Foodie
Fridays!

AUGUST
NEWSLETTER:
WELCOME BACK! Friday, August 16, 2024

Jack Hurley, Jesse Speir,
Cydney Ha

Highlights:
Magnificent Members and
Chapter Spotlights will
continue in September
Chapter Visits! Do you
want state officers to visit
your chapter? Forms for
Chapter Visits will open on
August 30th
Tell your peers to join
Nevada FBLA Slack!



All the state officer contact
information can be found on the
Nevada FBLA website or by
scanning the QR code above. For
easy access the Nevada State
President’s email is:

statepresident@nevadafbla.org

Congratulations to
our NLC Winners:

Nevina Minnalez
Sports and
Entertainment
Marketing

Krish Sharma
      Public Speaking

Important Dates Need a State Officer?

August 30th: Chapter Visit Form
opens (Fill out the form for State
officers to visit your chapter!)
August 31st: Magnificent
Member forms open for
September Magnificent
Members


